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ISSUE: THANKSGIVING 

To all of the families, residents and communities of the 58th Senate District across the

Southern Tier and Finger Lakes regions, my very best wishes for an enjoyable and safe,

meaningful and memorable Thanksgiving holiday.

Read more on the history of Thanksgiving, including President George Washington's

Thanksgiving Proclamation from October 3, 1789 and President Abraham Lincoln's

Thanksgiving Proclamation from October 3, 1863: "From the Archives: Thanksgiving with the

Presidents."

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/thanksgiving
https://www.whitehouse.gov/blog/2012/11/21/archives-thanksgiving-presidents
https://www.whitehouse.gov/blog/2012/11/21/archives-thanksgiving-presidents


 


